
TY Lab leaders welcomed 6th class students
from St Pius X GNS to the science labs and
they took part in a practical science lesson.
Well done to all invovled and thank you to Ms
Flood for organsising. The second date will
be in January 2025.

TY UPDATES
Carlingford 

Work Experience

Last Week the TYs enjoyed a wonderful trip to
Carlingford. There was lots of fun activities for
everyone and it was a real chance for the year
group to bond. There were so many fun
activities like High ropes, Axe throwing, Laser
Tag, Rock Climbing to name a few!!
We hope you all enjoyed and made memories
for life!!

Our first work experience block is the 25th-
29th of November. Make sure the form has
been completed, stating where you are
completing your work experience.
The insurance letter has also been updated -
please see the TY Google Classroom to
access the updated letter.

Yesterday the TYs completed their First Development Day. 
TY1 and TY2 were in school taking part in a First Aid course and a
Self Defence Course while TY3 and TY4 were in Town on retreat and
visiting Epic Museum, Little Museum of Dublin and Dublin Castle.
It was a wonderful experience and the TYs enjoyed the learning
experience and time with their class. A big thank you to the staff
involved in supervising all activities. 

Development Day

What’s on next
Work Experience!!
Have a fun learning experience on
work experience next week! When you
return to school, you will take part in
your TY mid year interviews so ensure
you E-Portfolio is up to date!!
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Lab Leaders

Scifest
On Wednesday, the TYs took part in OLS
Scifest! We were all blown away by the
wonderful ideas the year group put
forward. Well done to all the groups who
participated and looking forward to seeing
you take part in other Scifest
competitions. 

Run in the Dark
The TY ASF class organised a wonderful
Run in the Dark in aid of collaborative
Cares. They were donned in lots of bright
vibrant colours on their 5k route around
the community! Well done to all who
participated and thanks to the staff who
volunteered their time.


